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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept with gratitude, the in-kind donation of $2,808 from Mr. George Chatigny, 
Vice President of the Los Angeles Equestrian Center, for the Wonderful Outdoor World (WOW) 
camping program in the 2007 Tournament of Roses Parade, as described in the summary of this 
report. 

SUMMARY: 

The Camping Division received a donation of $2,808 in services from the Los Angeles 
Equestrian Center for the Wonderhl Outdoor World (WOW) camping program. The Los 
Angeles Equestrian Center boarded twenty-six mules and horses that participated in WOW'S 
2007 Tournament of Roses Parade equestrian entry. The mules and horses ridden by WOW'S 
Rose Parade participants were provided by Red Meadows of Mammoth Lakes, California, and 
were boarded at the Los Angeles Equestrian Center between December 27,2006, and January 1, 
2007. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

The donation has no direct impact on the General Fund; however, it does save the Camping 
Division $2,808 in funds from the 301188-4800 MRP 712 account that would have paid for the 
boarding of the mules and horses for this program. 

Report prepared by Carl Cooper, Principal Recreation Supervisor I, Griffith Region. 


